
March 2021 
 
To whom it may concern 
 

Satoshi Iwata, President 
Yasuo Ono, Editor in Chief, JJA 

Japan Antibiotics Research Association 
 

Re: Transition of the Japanese Journal of Antibiotics (JJA) to electronic format 
 

This is to inform you that we ceased publishing the JJA in printed format in 2020. We 
will be moving to the electronic format starting with Vol. 74, No. 1, to be published on 25 
March 2021. 

Recent years have seen mainstream research articles distributed through electronic 
media, resulting in the rapid digitization of academic journals. We too are aiming to improve 
user-friendliness by shifting our publication to an electronic journal. 

The JJA has a history of 73 years since its inception, and the transition to an electronic 
journal will not change our well-established tradition. Please also note that the journal in the 
electronic format is available on the Association’s website. 

Thank you for your continued understanding and support for our activities. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
JJA  Editorial Office 
JJA[at]antibiotics.or.jp (please change [at] to @) 
 

 


